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July 21 meeting canceled 
 
Due to the spike in cases in our region, the FBAS officers have decided to delay 
the re-start of our face-to-face meetings. We apologize, but obviously safety 
comes first.  
 
Please look for our August newsletter which will hopefully announce our next 
face-to-face meeting (as well as the social distancing precautions with which 
we’ll ask members to comply).  
 
Also, continue to follow the work of the Society on Facebook and on our 
YouTube channel. Thanks, stay safe, and see you soon.  
       
      Jay Roussel, FBAS President 

 
 
FBAS YouTube Channel is Operational  
 
Hopefully by now everyone has heard of the Fort Bend Archeological Society YouTube 
channel. If not, please go to this link and subscribe so you don’t miss out on any content. 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCFSV34RlLn8svWMlDiPzVjQ  
 
 
 

New Phone Number 
Since the Fort Bend Museum installed a new phone system, the phone number for the 
FBAS has a new extension! If you dial 281-342-6478, you can ask to be transferred to the 
new extension to leave a voice mail. The extension is 1301. 
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